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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF RULEMAKING 

 

 

 

RE: Rulemaking to Implement Chapter 214, Laws of 2011, Regulating Wastewater 

Companies, Docket US-111021 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On June 22, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) filed with the Code Reviser a Preproposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) 

to consider adopting rules to implement Chapter 214, Laws of 2011, which establishes 

the regulation of wastewater companies as private utilities. 

 

Section 29(2) of Chapter 214, Laws of 2011, authorizes the Commission to collect 

payments from wastewater companies and other private entities that have notified the 

Commission of their willingness to cover the costs of this rulemaking.  To date, the 

Commission has not received any statements of intent from companies or other private 

entities to participate financially in this rulemaking.   

 

The Commission has determined, based on the lack of interest in this rulemaking, to close 

this proceeding without taking further action.   

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 


